
From: Rochelle Rosenblum 

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 5:28 PM 

COMMUNICATION - C102 

Council - July 15, 2020 Committee 

of the Whole (Public Hearing) 
 Report No. 35, Items 4 & 5 

>

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan 

<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca> 

Subject: [External] 

We are writing to express our outrage and anger over the proposed building on Steeles Ave and Hilda. 

There has been NO consultation with the community most affected by this proposal and what the terrible ramifications of it 

will be on those of us who live in the neighbourhood. 

The proposed height and density are double what is currently allowed. 

You were elected to protect our interests and not cause harm or great damage. 

Rochelle and Morris Rosenblum 


